
As a resident of the Northwest Hills area, I STRONGLY SUPPORT the District 10 that starts above 2222 – 
PLEASE go back to the September 28th map and move the southeastern boundary to start at 2222, but to 
otherwise follow the ICRC map from September 28th.   NW Austin would like to remain with our 
communities of interest. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Alan L. Laves, 
 


